
 

14 January 2020 

 

Michelle Friesen 

Southland Park Resident’s Association 

 

RE: Support for Southland Park Half Basketball Court Project 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing to you in support of the grant application being submitted by the Southland Park Resident's Associa-

tion for their proposed half basketball court project. The Southland Park Resident’s Association has served their 

community in various ways through events like community barbeques, and their community newsletter to help keep the 

residents informed of their ongoing initiatives. 

 

The Southland Park Resident’s Association is a well deserving group who is looking to revitalize their local community 

park by adding additional amenities such as this half basketball court. Volunteers like those involved with the Southland 

Park Resident’s Association are the bedrock of our communities and their efforts for the betterment of their community 

should be supported.  
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